Request for Teacher Access to YouTube

Network Information:

Thomas County Schools Technology Department understands that some websites such
as YouTube contain valuable education resources that may be used for teaching in the
classroom. However, it is important to also realize this same website contains inappropriate
resources that should never be accessible by students. According to the Children’s Internet
Protection Act, it is the law and our duty as educators to protect students from inappropriate
content found on the Internet.

The rights to the network and websites are determined through your network login (the
username and password you use to log into computers at school). Students’ logins are more
restricted than teachers’. For this reason, a teacher should never log into computers being used
by students with their teacher username and password. Teachers should not leave their
computer logged in and unattended while students are present. Each student has his or her
own username and password to access computers and our network. If at any time you feel
your teacher login has been compromised, please ask your school technology contact to change
your password.

Request for Access to YouTube:

| am requesting that access to YouTube be added to my rights as a user on the Thomas
County Schools’ network. | have read the network information above and understand the
difference between a teacher login and student login as it relates to access to our network and
the Internet. | agree to use my teacher login only on my teacher computer and to log out when
| am not present.

Printed Name:

Signature:

Date:




